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November 4, 2021
Re: Ft. Hamer Bridge Run - Nov. 6, 2021

This is a reminder that the Ft. Hamer Gate and the Ft. Hamer Bridge
will be closed on Saturday morning Nov. 6, 2021.

Expect the following closures:

* Manatee County will close Ft. Hamer Road and the Ft. Hamer
Bridge from 5:00 am until approximately 10:00 am. They will shut
down Ft. Hamer Road at Mulholland Road on the North side of the
bridge to the signal at Upper Manatee River road on the South side of
the bridge.

* All entrance and exit to River Wilderness MUST be via the Old
Tampa Road Gate during this time.

* There will be cones and tape across the road near the River House
in the Islands with signs to remind us about the gate and bridge
closure. There will also be signs along Island Estates Drive about the
gate and bridge closure.

We thank the community for your patience and cooperation during
the event!

The HOA Board



